

KPBSD Career and Technical Advisory Committee (CTAC) meeting:  October 24, 2019
Aquaculture Center  11:00-1:00




I. Safety minute: Matt Widaman				

II. Welcome and Introduction 

III. CTAC Members and Perkins Overview 

IV. Perkins 5 Federal Grant

V. CTE Participants  

VI. SB84 State Grant 

VII. Computer Science- Alaska Association of Career and Technical Education 

VIII. Microsoft Certifications- Beth Swaby

IX. Technical Skills Assessments- Certifications 

X. Certified Nursing Assistant- Audrey Standerfer

XI. Marathon Petroleum Company

XII. [bookmark: _GoBack]STEM- KBeach Elem- Kathy Herring

XIII. Kenai Peninsula Construction Academy- Bob Hammer

XIV. Personal Learning Career Plan- Jade Mann

XV. CTSO- SkillsUSA 

XVI. CTSO- Educators Rising- Emanuela Pokryfki 

XVII. AVTEC- 

XVIII. Special Retirement 

XIX. Next CTAC meeting:  Spring  of 2020 - Location TBA  
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